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APO News ● April 2010

The APO is seeking a highly qualified Program Officer in the Industry 
Department of its Secretariat. Candidates must have demonstrated 
competency in a similar position, be enthusiastic about improving 
productivity in the Asia-Pacific region, take a comprehensive strategic 
viewpoint, and have a strong sense of responsibility. We welcome those 
with experience in the productivity movement who enjoy working with 
various nationalities from different cultural backgrounds.

Candidates must be citizens of APO member countries, in excellent 
health, and preferably between 30 and 40 years of age. Salary will be 
commensurate with qualifications and experience, tax exempt in Japan for 
international recruits, plus other benefits. Appointment will be on fixed-
term basis for two years and renewable thereafter upon mutual consent.

Please send your curriculum vitae together with a recent photo (4 cm × 
5 cm) and a short statement in English explaining why you are applying 
and how you are qualified for the post. Applications must reach the APO 
Secretariat by 25 April 2010 via postal mail or e-mail. Only those who 
are shortlisted will be contacted. 

Administration & Finance Department
Asian Productivity Organization
1-2-10 Hirakawacho
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102-0093

Phone: 03-5226-3923
Fax: 03-5226-3950
e-Mail: job-2010B@apo-tokyo.org

Please visit the APO Web site at www.apo-tokyo.org for information on 
the mission and work of the organization.
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